
Ohio residents see no light at the end of the tunnel when it comes to Governor DeWine's unilateral 

dictates through the department of health and other state agencies. We were hopeful that the veto of 

SB 311 would be voted on in 2020. For whatever reason, this did not happen. He recently vetoed the 

Fair bill, which implies that he has no plans on relenquishing his power any time soon. His recent cerfew 

rollback coincides with the introduction of this legislation. He continues to distort or ignore the state 

data in order to present a more negative picture. The legislature has to exert it's authority as a coequal 

branch of our government. He could cancel all restrictions tomorrow but he could reimplement them at 

any time with out your approval. 


